POSTED

_ Stewards
Dear Stewards of the Meeting ( Blancpain Sprint Series Barcelona ) 0g N".<=.

I am writing to inform you that car number 7 of Steven Kane and Vincent Abril will
take no further part in the race weekend. The damage sustained in Free Practice 1 is too
heavy to repair before qualifying and the race.

Best regards

Matthew Wilson ~




